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Bible Study - St John’s Church hall, 9:00 Thursday mornings in term time.

Dear Burley Parents,

You have probably read through many emails this summer about the amazing clubs on offer to our children at
school. This amazing club differs because it is for you!

One of the most special things about Burley School is its stunning location. And one of the beautiful things on
the doorstep is our lovely parish church. Why not come along on Thursdays and join us? Step away from the
chaos and busyness of life with young children and share in coffee, cake and conversation?

Whether you know a lot or a little about the Bible, you are equally welcome.

Hope to see you there!

Ali and Maria (Burley Parents)



Dear Parents and Carers,

Tax Free Childcare

Tax Free Childcare is a Government scheme to help working parents with the cost of childcare.

Use this link and/or check the diagram attached below for instructions on how to apply and/or use Tax Free
Childcare:

How to use Tax-Free Childcare | Childcare choices

Your Tax Free Childcare account gives you access to an online account which can then be used to send
payments directly to Hampshire County Council’s bank account via BACS.

The Hampshire County Council UTR (unique tax reference) is 3111347356.

The address which should be used is:

The Castle

Winchester

SO23 8UJ

Bank Details are:

Sort Code - 62-28-49

Bank Account - 00000000 (Yes - it is 8 zeros!)

If you are using this scheme to pay for breakfast or after school provision or any other school run clubs
please inform the school office of your child/childrens unique childcare reference number and unique tax free
childcare account number - one of which must also be quoted on payments to help us identify the source.

If you need a total cost or price for any clubs please contact Lynsey at Burley or Michelle at Sopley.

Kind Regards

Clare Roche - Finance & HR Officer

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/how-to-use-tax-free-childcare/





